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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Secret Harbour Primary School regularly uses images of students in a variety of 

ways to recognise excellent achievement, inform parents and the local 

community of school matters, publicise events and to promote the school.  From 

time to time we may also be asked to contribute to Education Department 

materials such as education videos and publications.  

 

It is an Education Department Policy that we obtain permission for use of your 

child’s photograph. 

 

You are of course at liberty to withdraw your consent at any time by contacting 

the school in writing. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return. 

 

Thankyou. 
 

 

 

Lisa Fletcher 

PRINCIPAL 
 

 

 

PICTURE RELEASE PERMISSION SLIP – PLEASE RETURN 
 

 

I give   

 

Permission for Secret Harbour Primary School to use images as 

outlined above of my child ……………………………………………………… 

 
 

 

 


